
CAYMAN ISLANDS STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

For Immediate Release 

 

Engelhart CTP Holding (UK) Limited (the "Issuer")  

De-listing of Notes 24 June 2022 

 

Engelhart CTP Holding (UK) Limited (the "Issuer") refers to the following notes which were 
approved for listing on the Official List of the Cayman Islands Stock Exchange (the 
"Exchange"):  

 
(i) BRL 1.6 Billion Unsecured Notes 2018 of the Issuer (the “2018 BRL Notes”) on 6 June 

2018, of which BRL 1.6 Billion 2018 BRL Notes (being the principal amount then 
outstanding) were admitted to listing on that date and continue to be admitted to listing 
as at the date hereof; and 

 
(ii) BRL 1,300,000,000 Unsecured Loan Notes 2019 of the Issuer (the “2019 BRL Notes”) 

on 6 June 2018, of which BRL 1.3 Billion 2019 BRL Notes (being the principal amount 
then outstanding) were admitted to listing on that date and continue to be admitted to 
listing as at the date hereof, 

 
together, the “Notes”. 

 
The Issuer hereby announces that all of the Notes have been redeemed and cancelled, and all 
of its obligations to the holders of the Notes have been settled in full, in each case in 
accordance with the terms and conditions of the Notes.   
 
Accordingly, the Issuer has requested, in accordance with Listing Rule 3.9, that all of the Notes 
be voluntarily withdrawn from listing on the Exchange effective as of 24 June 2022.  

 

For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact the Issuer as 
follows: 

 

 
Engelhart CTP Holding (UK) Limited  
Berkeley Square House 
4 – 19 Berkeley Square 
London W1J 6BR 
United Kingdom 
 


